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ILLEGAL DUMPING OF REFUSE ON CAMPUS PREMISES 

 

It has come to the attention of the University Management that there have been 

instances of certain members of our esteemed University of Ibadan community 

engaging in the illegal act of bringing refuse to campus premises for dumping. 

This practice not only violates established regulations but also poses a significant 

threat to the cleanliness, safety, and overall well-being of our university 

environment. 

 

I must emphasize that such actions are wholly unacceptable and must cease 

immediately. The University of Ibadan has clear rules and regulations in place to 

ensure the maintenance of a clean and conducive environment for all members of 

the community. Any individual found contravening these regulations by engaging 

in illegal dumping will face appropriate disciplinary measures.  

 

The Vice-Chancellor has further approved a fine of fifty thousand Naira only 

(N50,000.00) on any staff or visitor bringing wastes to dump on campus. 

 

We plead that we all work together to uphold the standards of cleanliness and 

environmental responsibility that define our university.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

  

 

G.O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA 

Registrar & Secretary to Council  

 
 

 


